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Dear Licensing

I wish to object strongly to the application submitted by the University of Chicago Booth
School of Business at One Bartholomew Close for a late-night licence. 

Bartholomew Close, which includes Barts Square (a new development of more than 230
flats) and surrounding buildings, is almost predominantly a residential area and should be
considered as one and not as a late-night playground.

There is supposed to be a zone forbidding deliveries from 11pm till 7am in our area - this
is regularly flouted and some residents in the Barts Square development already suffer too
many disturbances from lorries and vans during that no delivery period, so it would be
wholly unfair and inappropriate to permit a late-night licence. 

Please consider this application and the objections from residents with care, and reject it.

Thank you,

John Foley

 Abernethy House
47 Bartholomew Close
London EC1A 7BD 




